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Banque Canadienne Nationale
Place d'Armes-Montre al

Beaudry Leman 
Gérant Général- Gen’l Manager

April 9th, 1929

Dear Doctor Martin: -

I am in receipt of your letter of 
April 5th in reference to the Health Survey 
C ommitt ee.

I hardly feel that I am possessed 
of the necessary qualifications to deal with the 
various questions which come under the considera- 
ion of this Committee and I would not like to 
ccupy a position which might be more usefully 

filled by one having the required knowledge and 
experience. However, I do not want to shirk this 
duty and if the members of the Committee desire, 
notwithstanding the indications given above, that 
I should continue as a member of the Health 
Survey Committee, I shall be pleased to accept 
this nomination.
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ZYqurs sincerely > ■'

D r. C . F . M a rt in,
Dean of the Faculty 
McGill University, 
Montreal
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